
4.11.16; 9.03.18
Prof. Fernando Quevedo
Director
ICTP
Trieste, Italy

Dear Prof. Quevedo,
RE: doctorate defense of independent research 

I am an Israeli citizen, 82, an independent researcher, PhD (Technology). For about 30 years I have 
been engaged in my independent research in theoretical physics and obtained results of fundamental 
significance in that field. That research, titled “A Theory of Ether, Particles and Atoms”, is now 
published online and in print, but it has not been discussed officially yet. Given the current crisis of 
modern science is underlying the present general ideological crisis of civilization, the crisis now 
threatening the very existence of humankind, ignoring my research by official science cannot be 
tolerated any longer.

In this connection, taking into account the above suggested potential significance of my research for 
the destiny of civilization, would you please organize my doctorate defense of it at the ICTP.  The 
URL of my above research along with some relevant documents and papers are enclosed below.

Yours sincerely,
Igor Makarov, PhD
Independent Researcher 
P.O. Box 461, Haifa 31003, Israel
Tel/fax: +972 4 822 1997; mobile: +972 547 856 170  
Email: reformach110@gmail.com

Enclosure:
(1) my research in physics: http://kvisit.com/S2uuZAQ 
(2) its abstract: http://kvisit.com/ShZO9AQ 
(3) my curriculum vitae: http://kvisit.com/SlZHRAQ 
(4) my photo: http://kvisit.com/SmsbzAw 
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